
Good morning, today is Thursday, October 19th 

 

Starting today, we will have GBN announcements on the intercom each morning. Please make 
sure to stop what you are doing and listen each day. We don’t want you to miss anything!  
 
For example, if you were not listening right now, you wouldn’t learn that it is National Seafood 
Bisque day! So enjoy a cup of clam chowder today and listen up.  
 
A reminder that next week is our conference week with early dismissal at 12:15. We also have a 
12:15 early release tomorrow. Because of the shortened day and lunch periods, the lunch offered 
in the cafeteria will be PBJ sandwiches, yogurt combos, and protein packs.  
 
This year’s yearbook theme is United! Entries for the yearbook cover contest are due by Friday, 
October 20th in the afternoon to Mrs. Stoskopf in room. If you haven’t picked up your entry 
form, they are located on the wall by the main office.  Good luck! 
 
Thank you, and remember Gateway, guard your character. 
 
 


